
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
File: 5605.00 

August 21, 2014 
 

Chris Mickey, P. Eng.   
Manitoba Hydro  
PO Box 815 
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
R3C 2P4 
 
 
Dear Mr. Mickey: 
 
Re: Madison 115-24 kV Station Project – Environment Act Licence No. 3054 
 

This letter will acknowledge receipt of the oil containment plan for the above mentioned 
project submitted by ABB Inc. on behalf of Manitoba Hydro on August 11, 2014 in accordance 
with Clause 8 of Environment Act Licence No. 3054. 

  
Please accept this letter as notice that the oil containment plan is approved pursuant to 

Clause 8 of Environment Act Licence No. 3054. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Elise Dagdick of this 

office at (204) 619-0709. 
 
 

Yours truly, 
 
“original signed by” 
 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 
Director 
 

 
 
c: Don Labossiere, Director, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 
 Public Registries 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 
www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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